
“SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD” 
 Matthew 5:16

 
    

 

St. Mary’s News

Newsletter No: 41

Dear Families,

This week it was wonderful seeing our youngest children and their families enjoying 
a gingerbread house decorating workshop. A huge thank you to Miss Bown and 
Lesley for organising the session. 

As you will all be aware our roof works are continuing at full speed and the team 
have moved onto the hall. Unfortunately, this has come with a large amount of 
disruption including our Rock Steady concert having to be postponed. We are very 
hopeful that no further performances will have to be changed. We have arranged 
for external spaces to perform our Nativity play next week just in case they are 
needed. Hopefully these won't be needed but, knowing many of our families have 
taken time off from work to be able to come and see the performances, we felt a 
back up plan was needed! 

Next week we also have Christmas lunch where all children need to look out for a 
very special message being ‘Zoomed’ in directly from the North Pole. If you have 
not returned your child’s Christmas lunch order form please contact Mrs. Johnson 
as quickly as possible as we are now past the food ordering date. 

Our PTA have been as busy as Santa’s elves recently. The bauble and photograph 
sale has been very appreciated. Having seen some of the photographs I can see you 
have stunning keepsakes to treasure. On Friday we are looking forward to the 
annual PTA Christmas disco. Please ensure all forms are returned to either a PTA 
member or put into the letter box in school reception. If you are arranging for your 
child to be collected by a different adult after the disco, please make this very clear 
on your form. We will not be able to dismiss any children with adults who are not 
family members with receiving consent. Our PTA will also be serving refreshments 
at both of our nativity performances next week. If you can help with proving mince 
pies or individual cakes, please drop them off to the school office by Monday 11th 
December.

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all on Monday ready for another busy 
week.

Mrs. N R Brennan
Head Of School

Nativity Performance

Tuesday 12
th

 and 13
th

 December , All Cherry, Willow, Oak 

and Silver Birch families' welcome.

SEND Coffee morning

All families of SEND children welcome 9am until 9:30am

Junior cadets’

Wednesday 13
th

 December Year 4

Christmas Lunch

Thursday 14
th

 December Childrens Christmas lunch, thank 

you for all parents who have returned forms.



12th

December
Nativity, 2pm start –
Cherry, Willow, Oak and 
Silver Birch performance.

13th

December
Nativity, 2pm start –
Cherry, Willow, Oak and 
Silver Birch performance.

13th

December
SEND Coffee morning 
9am-9:30am

13th

December 
Junior cadets’ year 4

14th

December 
Christmas lunch for 
children

15th

December 
PTA School disco – See 
letters from school.

19th

December
Carol Concert KS2, 2pm 
start

20th

December
Junior Cadets’ Year 4 
award ceremony

20th

December 
Let's Read Together 
2:45pm

21st

December
Church Service –
Information to follow

Monday 8th

January
Inset day – School closed 
to pupils

Tuesday 
9th

January

All children welcome back!

17th

January
Highway Safety for year 
1 & 2

30th and 
31st

January

Parent consultations –
Information to follow.

6th

February 
Safer internet day

Cherry

Congratulations to all our classes who have 
reached our government’s expectation of 96% 

or above..

Class Pupil

Cherry Millie

Willow Izzy

Oak Lily

Silver Birch Lewis 

Sycamore Harley

A massive well done to all children 
for all their hard work this week. 
We are proud to call you a part of 

our St Mary’s Family

Star of the week

Willow Oak

Silver 
Birch

Sycamore

94.3% 94.4%

96.8% 88.4%

90%



Are you entitled to Free school meals, 
please use the link below.
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/educ
ation/Educational-awards-
benefits/FreeSchoolMeals/Apply-
online.aspx
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